
EMHA Board Meeting – 2/2/2021 

All Board Members Present. Plus Coach Brent Bernard   

Financials: $55,245.95 in the account. Still to be paid: Taxes, house Feb & March Ice. Districts.  

Pink out the rink account: $402.00 

 

Concern raised: The house teams are only paying to practice. They aren’t getting the games that they’re 
use to and aren’t getting the fulfillment. They want to be able to opt out. They are looking at possible 
refunds.  

EMHA Treasurer: We can’t refund. The final house payment was collected February 1st. The money will 
be used. The EMHA cannot lose money. 

If a player/family wants to stop playing/opt out they can do it. COVID rule. 

Brainstorm with Full Board: Creative ways to keep the kids engaged: 

 Juice box hockey 

 EMHA night … fun skate 

 Scrimmages between EMHA teams – match up like teams…transparent about the talent level.   

Brent Bernard: Is there a way to fund raise over the summer to eliminate the registration fee for people 
in 2021? Retention? Possible: coupon book? It was noted that $30,000 in registration fees is typically 
collected each year.  

M. Bendall: Make a motion to not refund people before the season is over. If there is an excess of 
money, everyone on the team will be given the same refund. Second. Unanimous approval. 

 

Districts: If they are held…the balance needs to be paid. Will districts be held? 

No Banquet this year. 

Player award nominations due by April 1st.  

Due in Email form to the EMHA email address: Coaching and Board applications for Fall, 2021-2022 – 
Due March 1st   

Next EMHA Board meeting –Tuesday, March 2nd at 6pm – Iceland Arena  

Meeting adjourned: 7:03 


